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I am writing to ask you to support HB 2915.  Animals sold in pet stores come from 

backyard breeders or puppy mills (kitten mills) where animals are forced to breed and 

to live in horrific conditions.  These animals are treated as a commodity and nothing 

more.  They are often not provided with adequate care.  They are used as money 

making machines and treated as such.  It is high time Oregon join the other states 

who have made the compassionate choice to end the sale of dogs and cats.  

Additionally, the rescue groups and shelters are overrun with dogs and cats who are 

in desperate need of a home...people should be adopting pets NOT buying them. 

 

Please support this important bill  HB 2915 

 

Thank you 

Andrea 


